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WHA Foundation’s 2023 Global Vision Community Partnership Award
Presented to Vernon Memorial Healthcare

Left to Right: Mona Bader, RN, VMH Center for Special
Children – Nurse; Leigh Ann Larson, WHA Foundation
Executive Director; Katie Williams, MD, VMH Center for
Special Children - Pediatric Geneticist; Sheri Bohland-
Hammond, VMH Center for Special Children - Program
Manager; Jerry McGeorge, Organic Valley - Director of
Cooperative Affairs and VMH Center for Special Children -
Advisory Committee Chair.

On Nov. 6, WHA Foundation’s Executive Director Leigh Ann Larson traveled to
La Farge to present the award and grant funding to one of this year’s winners
of the Global Vision Community Partnership Award. 
 
Center for Special Children – Vernon Memorial Healthcare
Providing testing, diagnosis, treatment, and management of genetic
disorders, the Center for Special Children was created in 2015 with WHA
member hospital Vernon Memorial Healthcare (VMH). To date, the program
has helped to support over 600 children and their families.
 
Congratulations to Vernon Memorial Healthcare!
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